
BATH PLANNING BOARD                            AGENDA 
January 20, 2015 Workshop 
 
Please be advised that the Bath Planning Board will meet on Tuesday, January 20, 2015, 
at 6:00 p.m., in the 2nd floor conference room of City Hall, to discuss the following: 
 
 

 

 

Changing the wording of Article 17, Section 6, Paragraph C in order to specify the required 
Fall Zone distance currently lacking in the ordinance.  The applicants suggested language 
is: “A new or expanded WCF must have a Fall Zone from any property line of at least 150 
percent.  This standard does not apply to WCFs placed within any non-tower structure.” 
 
For more information please contact the Bath Planning Office at 443-8363.  
 
Robert Oxton, Chair, Bath Planning Board 
 


